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Please do not reform abortion laws to make abortion more readily available.  A baby in the
 womb can be born at 26 weeks and live a healthy productive life.  How can it be murder
 to kill that child the day after birth, and yet okay to kill it the day before whilst still in the
 womb.  Life is sacred.  Do not support this barbaric reform, protect the helpless children
 who cannot defend themselves.

  Wendy Farley
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